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         CANCELLATION OF TENDER ZIMRA RFP08/2021  
 

 

The Zimbabwe Revenue Authority (ZIMRA) wishes to inform its prospective reputable suppliers 

registered with the Procurement Regulatory Authority of Zimbabwe (PRAZ) of the cancellation 

of the following tender:   

  

No. Tender Name Tender No. Site/Pre-bid  

meeting 

date/time & 

venue 

Closing date 

& Time 

1 Request For Proposal for the 

Selection of a Consultant for Staff 

Rationalisation and Optimisation 

ZIMRA RFP 08/2021 Not applicable Friday 23 July 

2021 

@1000hrs 

For any further enquiries you can use the address below; 

 

The Director Procurement Management Unit  

Zimbabwe Revenue Authority 

ZB Centre, Corner First Street/Kwame Nkrumah Avenue 

Harare, Zimbabwe.    

   

Or via E-mail to procurement@zimra.co.zw 
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